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Monday (4/19): First Day Back with NO COHORTS. All
students who have chosen will be on site.

Tuesday (4/20): Picture Day!l! Bring your bowties :)

Wednesday (4/21): Focus Schedule for class meetings. Track
Meet @ Mapleton

Thursday (4/22): No School (All Day Conferences)
Friday (4/23): No School (Morning Conferences)
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We start our first week back with the whole school being able to be on
sitel No more cohorts and alternating days. You will now have school, on
site, Monday-Thursday. Classes will run the exact same schedule as
before. We will still not have classes on Fridays.

Remember, unless in band, 7th graders will have a new first period. Make
sure to check with the office if you don't know what your new class will
be. Also, seniors and sophomores will switch with having careers and
health.

Another shift will be that Mrs. Klein's global studies class will meet in the
cafeteria every day. Since the size of the class is larger we need to have
enough space to spread out in the cafeteria..

Track and softball are still accepting players. This is the year to try out a
sport, even if you haven't played it before. If you plan on playing
basketball, these sports are another way to get into shape before
basketball season.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know and you can

always email me at krodemack@cal k12.or.us

See you all fomorrow!




